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Ms. Cowden     Welcome-  
      What is SAC?- School Advisory Council 
      SAF Chairperson—SAF Training- We need a volunteer 
that is willing to support our school in this role. 
      SAC ByLaws 
      Online access to review School Improvement Plan: 
      www.broward.k12.fl.us/schoolimprove/ The school 
Improvement Plan can be accessed here. We will be working to determine goals for our school over the 
next couple of months. 
 
       
Ms. Hernandez     Title I Plan- Copies are available in the main office 
      School-Parent Compact- These were sent home in the 
first day packet. This outlines the school, parents and students responsibilities to work together to 
enable success and achievement for each student at Davie. If you have not returned this yet, please d o 
so ASAP. Additional copies are here today. 
      Parent Resource Center:  
      www.broward.k12.fl.us/titleone 
 
 
Mr. Anderson     FSA Scores These can be accessed online and were sent 
home with each fourth and fifth grader. 
      School Grade Our school is wants again a C, but we are 
more than a grade. A lot goes into determining the success of a school. We work very hard and are 
proud of what we do. With the high population of students that we serve that do not speak English, it is 
increasingly hard to get them where they need to be. Our role is to meet the nurture all of the needs of 
our students academically, socially and emotionally. 
      SIP Plan Goals These will be discussed at the next 
meeting. We will work as a team to determine the goals for Davie Elementary. 
      Principal’s Update Welcome. For those of you who 
haven’t met me, I am Erik Anderson. I have been a Principal for many years. I look forward to working 
with you all and getting to know you.  
      Safety/Securty—Safe Haven We have anew SRO and 
campus monitor this year. They are working with us to keep your children safe. Gates will be kept locked 
from 8:00 am to 1:45 PM each day. If you need to enter the school and no one is at the gate, please call 
the office and we will open it for you. This is a state mandate that we must adhere to.  

http://www.broward.k12.fl.us/schoolimprove/


      Codes We must have a fire drill and lockdown drill each 
month. We try to make these as quick as possible and put as little stress on your children as we possibly 
can. Unfortunately, with the recent events that have taken place in our county and across the country 
this has become a necessity. We will always let you know when we have had a drill through parent link.  
      PTO Volunteers We still have a couple open positions 
on the board and are always looking for volunteers to assist with events throughout the year.  
      iReady/BAS These assessment drive our instruction. All 
students in grades 1-5 are encouraged to complete 45 minutes each of math and reading weekly. IReady 
is accessible at home. Students log in with their student number. Each teacher will administer the BAS to 
determine every students reading level. They will share this information with you during a conference. 
      School-wide Theme: Power of Yet:  Full Steam Ahead 
We are continuing with our theme from last year. Your student might not get it YET, but with hard work 
and determination they will eventually get it. 
      Class Size Reduction Due to class size mandates, we will 
be adding a couple of additional teachers. Therefore, some children will need to make changes. We will 
do this in the least disruptive way we can. Please know that all of our teachers are exceptional and will 
make your students feel welcome. 
      Student Assessments 
 
 
Important Dates  Wear Green-Peace Across Brwd & Climate Change Awareness 9/20  
    Start with Hello Week      9/23 

Third Grade Field Trip to Flamingo Gardens   10/11 
Red Ribbon Week      10/23 

    


